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This submission in support of WHT.  
 
Thank you for the vision and perseverance in pursuing this major piece of infrastructure that will 
change transport and traffic flow for the better for Sydney residents. 
 
I feel very lucky to be in a catchment that will directly benefit from WCX and WHT. There is a 
noisy minority that have issue. But the vast majority of the community is supportive and grateful 
for this pioneering project. 


